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Registration  4:30 pm 
 
Dinner  5:00ð6:00 pm 
 
Meeting   6:30 pm 

Childcare will be 
Available 
 
Visit CBANM.ORG to  
Register 

115 S. 4th St, Belen 



WELCOME to the Central Baptist Association Newsletter.   

In this newsletter you will find information about upcoming events, stay up to date with our associate        

ministries, new church staff and much more. 

Christ Fellowship  55+ Ministry 

A Missed Focus:  
When we think of unreached people groups in America or The 
Land of Enchantment, we think urban populations, Native 
Americans, Hispanics or perhaps other large immigrant        
populaces, but there is one group, right under our noses every 
day, in every U.S. city that I believe is unreached or at least 
under-reached.  Consider this: 
 
The Senior Adult population in America is exploding.  In the 
year 2000 there were approximately 46 million adults 60 years 
and older in the U.S.  By 2030, the US Census Bureau is      
estimating that population will exceed 92 million!   
 
While this general populous is living longer and staying 
healthy/mobile later in life, there is still a swiftly growing need 
for churches that are built to reach this population ï a           
population that is less likely to travel far, or at all, to attend 
church. 
 
Here in New Mexico during the same timeframe, the population 
of 60 and older will skyrocket from nearly 284,000 in 2000 to 
over 682,000 by 2030. 
 
Consider these numbers, along with the fact that American 
Churches largely target younger families and simply expect 
Seniors to fit in, and we have a massive, rapidly growing,    
unreached or under-reached people group right here in every 
American City. 
 
A Focused Calling: 
At Christ Fellowship, we have a vision and calling to reach this 
important demographic.  We call it Christ Fellowship 55+. This 
ministry vision was given to us by God to reach this burgeoning 
population, and we never even saw it coming.   
 
Now, it has been prayed over, discussed with numerous       
seasoned ministry leaders, developed and is being tested, right 
now.  We began our 1st Christ Fellowship 55+ in February 2017 
in Albuquerque Meadows and the Church is going and growing 
too. 
 
We will also be launching the 2nd 55+ community based Church 
in late September in Rio Rancho, and have a green light now 
for a 3rd location!  God is good! 
 
Because these churches are based at 55+ communities, most 
will never be large or even self-sustaining, but by the Grace of 
God, we will take the love and Gospel of Jesus Christ to these 
people, teach them to reach out within their communities and 
see many ï who are statistically closer to eternity than most of 
us ï come to Christ!  And this can happen all over our State and 
beyond! 
 
You Can Focus with Us: 
An average church plant needs about $250,000 and 18 months 
to plan and launch.  Because we have a working model that we 

continue to learn from, a Christ Fellowship 55+ community 
church can be up and running in a couple months for about 
$5000! 
 
The model is simple and duplicatable, but there are a few   
hurdles.    
1) Getting past the gate keeper or Manager.  2) Finding      
qualified and equipped Shepherds for these flocks and            
3) Finances. 
 
That is where we are looking to you to focus alongside us ï our 
fellow Churches and Brothers/Sisters in Christ.   
Please consider:  
 
Focusing with us in prayer. Pray for Christ Fellowship and 
our 55+ ministry.   

Help us find willing leaders.  In your churches, there are 
retired Pastors, Elders, Deacons or godly, reliable 
ministry leaders that may be interested in joining with 
us to lead a CF 55+ community 

Financial support.  It doesnôt take a lot to get these started 
but it does take something. Come share in this Har-
vest with us by undergirding this ministry 

 
We are excited about this new ministry calling and focus and 
are trusting God for a great harvest of souls among our nationôs 
Sr. Citizens. 
 
To pray, lead or support ï or for more information, contact 
Pastor Mark Dunn (719) 684-5144 or 
mark@christfellowship.life  

Mark Dunn is a guest columnist this month, as 

John Torrison is on vacation. 

mailto:mark@christfellowship.life


   
 
 

 
CASA is joining with Sandia Baptist Church in 
sponsoring a trip to Costa Rica.   
 
DATE:  April 17-23, 2018 
COST:  $2,500.00 per person based on double 
    Occupancy of hotel rooms. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Call Becky Whalen at 505-292-2713 or email at 
   bwhalen@sandiabaptist.org  
 
Or visit the CBA website:  www.cbanm.org/CASA to 
download the brochure. 

 
 
 
 

 

Senior Days at Inlow 
  

 
 Monday, September 18  2:00 pm  

 Recreation, Dinner, Inlow Glow 

 
Tuesday, September 19 - 7:00 am 

 Sonshine 
 

 Tuesday, September 19 - 9:30 am 

 Registration, Program, Lunch 
 

 Inlow Baptist Camp  
 580 Fourth of July Rd. 

 Tajique 
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The Rock at Noon Day 
 

Christmas will be here soon. Make plans 
now to volunteer at The Rock on 
Christmas Day. In 2016, over 900 meals 
were served along with gifts and toys 
being distributed. Together, we can share 
the love of Christ and make the day 
special for the homeless in our 
community. The Rock is also collecting 
adult gifts for the Christmas season. 
Blankets, scarves, shoes and coats are 
always needed in the winter. Email us for 
more information. 
help@therockabq.com ñThis is My 
commandment, that you love one 
another, just as I have loved you. John 
15:12 
 

FBC Bosque Farms 
 
Our grand-opening for the Youth building will be 
coming soon. 
 
Date:  September 9th, 2017 
Time:  10:00-2:00 
First Responders BBQ-Chile Cook off 
Valencia County Churches United 
Held at First Assembly Church of Bosque Farms 
Silent Auction, Music, and lots of fun 

mailto:help@therockabq.com


September 16, 2017 

HOSTED BY: First Baptist Church Bosque Farms  9:00 amñ4:00 pm 

Early bird pricing through September 1st 

$20.00 with lunch (McAlisterõs Deli) 

$15.00 without lunch 

Pricing starting September 2nd 

$25.00 with lunch (McAlisterõs Deli) 

$20.00 without lunch 

   Contact Faneta Houston (505) 550-4000, Roxanne Jones (505) 301-6010 or pay  

   online at www.fbcbf.com and click on the online giving tab 

http://www.fbcbf.com/
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WHERE:  

 

FBC Tijeras- SE Corner of Hwy 

337 & Hwy 333 (Old 66) 
 

Doors open at 8:30am 

Simulcast begins at 9:00am-3:45pm Registration is $20/person 

BYO lunch or for an additional $5 lunch will be provided 
 

Event is limited to 40 people so sign up early, no later than Oct. 4th, 2017.  

Please invite friends/relatives to hear a great message from Beth Moore. Contact Rose Alexa 281-3457 
for registration information or email me at: hummingbirdacres_48@yahoo.com 

Captivated 
The 

 
 

Of Christ on the winding Road 


